
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 July 2006 

5. COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Engagement Adviser’s Update. 
 
 The progress on the property and leasing issues surrounding the New Brighton Community Gardens 

was noted. 
 
 With respect to the programmed upgrade of the landscaping in the vicinity of the North New Brighton 

Community Centre, the Board sought an update from officers.  
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


